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                                        BCA'S NEW CAMPUS: 

   3-ACRE PROPERTY  

  & TEMPORARY        

     BUILDINGS  
   NEED:     $56,000 

   RAISED:     $05,100 

   REMAINING:   $51,000 

 

 

International BCA Sponsorships 

(801-BLC):  
     The BCA (Barner Christian Academy) 

International Student Sponsorship Program is 

an opportunity for Filipino children who 

otherwise might not be able to afford a 

quality Christian education to obtain 

schooling at no cost to their families through 

the “adoption” of their financial schooling 

obligations by international supporters. For 

support of those from ages 4 through 18, the 

fee is $25 (P1050) per month.  

     Each Sponsorship covers the following: 

tuition, enrollment, books, registration, dental 

checkup, insurance, medical checkup, ID 

card, instructional materials, PTA & library 

& campus fees, school publications, 

graduation fee & gown, field trip 

transportation costs, boy/girl scout 

membership & uniforms, gym fee, and basic 

school supplies (notebooks, pencils, etc.). 

     Please send to Christian Aid Mission 

(address below). 
PLEASE PRAY: THAT ALL OF BCA’S MANY ANNUAL 

PERMIT RENEWALS WILL BE COMPLETED THIS 

MONTH.WITHOUT ADDED CONSTRUCTION NEEDS. 
PRAISE GOD: THAT A CREATIVE MINISTRIES TEAM 

FROM VARIOUS EVANGELICAL CHURCHES IN UTAH, 

USA IS COMING TO BARNER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 

IN NOVEMBER TO TEACH CLOWNING, SEWING, 

PUPPETRY, DRAMA AND STREET EVANGELISM! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-2013- 
Pepper* 

EXP:        $05,534 

Family:    $00,900 

Ministry:  $04,434 

Building Fund: $00,100 

INC:        $05,534 

Gifts:       $05,274 

Hon'ium:$00,240 

Interest:  $00,020 

 

BCA 2013 STATUS (Not Incl. Sponsorships): 

2013 INCOME/EXPENSES:$5,534 

 NEW CAMPUS BY 2017:  

BUILDING FUND SO FAR: $5,100 

 

    *PEPPER=Paul and Elvie's Prayer & Praise newslettER 

FAQ: (Frequently Asked Question): 
Q:  Did all BCA’s students get shoes through OCS? 

A: Almost. Enough funds were given from generous 

friends worldwide for 270 of our 320 kids to receive 

free shoes, socks and lunch at a local mall.   

MISSIONS PROJECTS:  

3 used Jeepney-buses: $30,000 ($10k each) 

Tables for Industrial Arts: $650 

Teachers’ mailboxes: $360 

Library computer and printer $479 

YOU KNOW YOU ARE A FILIPINO IF... 

…Valentine’s Day lasts for the whole month 

of February: “Heart’s Month”  
 

Paul M. Barner Ministries 

Philippine Church Planters 

Vol 25 No 2 

“A generous man will 

prosper; he who refreshes 

others will himself be 

refreshed”. 

 –Proverbs 11:25 

BCA’S MEDICAL FUND 
IS AN ANSWER TO 

PRAYER FOR MANY 
FILIPINOS 

 

   THREE  

              NEW BLC JEEPNEYS:  

                             NEED: $30,000  

                           RAISED: $3,240 

BARNER CHRISTIAN ACADEMY 
 

Email Address: 

BLCKIDS@YAHOO.COM 

www.barner.org 

 

Field Address: 

Rev. Paul, Elvie, PJ & Abigail Barner 

Barner Christian Academy 

PO Box 82,224, Davao City 8000 

PHILIPPINES 

Support Address: 

Christian Aid Mission (801-BLC) 

PO Box 9037 

Charlottesville, VA  22906 USA 

 

BARNER  
CHRISTIAN ACADEMY NEEDS 

A NEW CAMPUS BY 2017 

2013 BRINGS GREAT OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE 

JESUS THROUGH HIS PHILIPPINE MINISTRIES!  

PHILIPPINES! 

 

 

mailto:PJLILTIM@DV.WEBLINQ.COM
http://www.barner.org/
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OCS-OPERATION CHRISTMAS SOCKS (PART ONE: PRESCHOOLERS) WHEN OCC (OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD) FROM SAMARITAN’S PURSE COULDN’T REACH DAVAO THIS YEAR, WE RAISED 

FUNDS WORDWIDE FOR A NEW PROGRAM: OCS. THOUSANDS OF DOLLARS WERE DONATED. WE BROUGHT DOZENS OF OUR BCA PRESCHOOLERS TO THE MALL. FIRST, WE LOADED THEM 

UP IN OUR BCA  

INTO OUR BCA BUSSES. DROVE TO THE MALL AND SHOWED THE KIDS HOW TO USE AN ESCALATOR. TO STAY TOGETHER, THE PRESCHOOLERS PLACED THEIR HANDS ON EACH OTHER’S 

SHOULDERS. THEN THEY EACH WERE GIVEN PERSONAL ATTENTION BY THE STORE ATTENDANTS TO GET SHOES THAT FIT PERFECTLY. (AND WE GOOFED AROUND A BIT TOO!). AFTER ALL 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
  

 

  

OF THE SHOES WERE STACKED ON THE COUNTER, I GOT OUT MY WALLET AND PAID FOR ALL THE SOCKS AND SHOES IN THE HUGE PILE. THEN IT WAS ON TO JOLLIBEE FRIED CHICKEN TO 

EAT LUNCH. THEN, ON THE WAY BACK TO THE SCHOOL, SOME KIDS EVEN WORE THEIR NEW SHOES. DURING OUR SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PARTY, ELVIE RE-WRAPPED THE SHOES AND GAVE 

THEM 

 

            

THEM OUT AGAIN IN A CEREMONY, PRAYING FOR THE DONORS. A FEW DAYS LATER, ELVIE WAS LEADING IN A WOMEN’S PRAYER GROUP AT CHURCH. CHALLENGED BY THE SARIFICIAL 

GIVING OF THOSE WHO HAD MADE THE OCS POSSIBLE, SHE LOOKED THROUGH HER OWN SHOES AND REMOVED TWENTY PAIR. THEN, SHE QUIZZED THE LADIES IN BIBLE QUESTIONS, AND 

SHE GAVE HER OWN SHOES TO THESE POOR LADIES, WHO ARE PARENTS OF THE VERY STUDENTS WHO RECEIVED SHOES IN OUR SCHOOL. THEN BEGGARS CAME TO OUR DOOR WITH BARE 

FEET. SO ELVIE AND OUR BCA STAFF SEARCHED THROUGH THE SHOES SENT BY FRIENDS IN THE USA. THE BEGGARS RECEIVED SHOES AND OTHER CLOTHES. MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL! 


